

September 2, 2020

Lotus Light Charity Society 357 East Hastings Street, Vancouver, BC V6A 1P3

Dear Master Lian Tzi,

On behalf of the Burnaby Neighbourhood House, I would like to thank you for your recent donation of 400 cloth masks to the Burnaby Neighbourhood House.

During these unprecedented times, we are experiencing extraordinary acts of kindness and support from community leaders like you. Our community programs, including the Food Hub, Digital Café, and many others, require close contact with our clients. With your support, this protective equipment will allow our front-line staff, volunteers, and clients to safely navigate in-person community support as we respond to the needs of our community. You are helping us make a difference!

Thank you so much for your support.

Sincerely,

Simone Brandl Program Director

